
From:  pagnel pagnel  
To:  Clerks Richmondhill 
Sent:  Mon 5/20/2019 4:39 PM 
Subject: SRPRS.19.065- REQUEST FOR APPROVAL - ZONING BY-LAW 
AMENDMENT APPLICATION- ARALANSA INC- CITY FILE D02-15021  

Dear Committee,  

My name is Paul Agnel and my family and I have been residing on Zippora Street for 
almost two decades and we have always appreciated the quiet residential 
neighborhood. We, among other residents on Zippora Street stand to ensure that our 
neighborhood stays residential and not commercial as this would create lots of traffic 
and congestion, especially noting the extremely small dimensions available for any 
business to operate.  

Thank you very much for considering our voices, the residents who would be the ones 
adversely affected by this change.  

Paul Agnel  

15 Zippora Drive Richmond Hill Ontario 


